[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians,
Peace and joy.  These themes appear throughout many of the songs you will hear at our Winter Concerts.  It is wonderful to be able to have in-person concerts again!  Thank you for coming to support our students and staff.  Special thanks to Tim Croft, our music teacher, and the winter concert committee who worked very hard to prepare for this weeks’ concerts.  
12 Days of Giving
This year, Millstream Leadership students have organized 12 Days of Giving: An initiative to help our local community through the Goldstream Food Bank and Our Place. The students have also chosen to donate to Jeneece Place. Starting November 28th and running through to December 13, we will be collecting donations for the above organizations. Below are some ideas of items that can be donated. 
Please visit the PAC page or have a look at the bulletin board at the entrance of the school for more information and ideas!  
1. Canned goods
2. Non-perishable food (boxes, pastas etc.) 
3. Toothpaste and toothbrushes
4. Diapers
5. Feminine hygiene products
6. Hats, gloves, or scarves
7. Socks
8. Wet wipes
9. Granola bars or protein bars
10. Toiletries (shampoo, soap and toilet paper)
11. Dog and cat food
12. Puzzles for Jeneece Place

**Please check expiry dates on food items. **

Millstream Leadership students thank you in advance for your support! If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to jbelangerborysiak@sd62.bc.ca or the school.

Daily Health Awareness
Families are required to assess their child(ren) for symptoms of COVID-19 prior to sending them to school for the day.  The Daily Health Awareness is where parents and caregivers assess their children daily to determine if they are experiencing symptoms of illness before sending them to school. If they are ill or experiencing symptoms, go to the BC Self-Assessment Tool to determine next steps.

PAC News:
Dear Millstream Families,
What a week it’s been for the PAC. We successfully ran the Winter Craft Fair this weekend, and it was a huge success. Kudos go out to our fabulous organizers and volunteers. With the support you demonstrated, events like this can continue to occur at Millstream, not only for our children, but our community as well. The community can't wait until next year!

Just a brief note this week to remind you all about next week's PAC meeting, which will be last in-person/online meeting of 2022, before moving to a more online meeting format for the PAC. 
 The next PAC meeting, December 13th @ 7:30pm.  Please RSVP to the meeting through the Facebook group to get the link and agenda when it is ready.
Meeting link:
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NDg1ZjRhZjYtNTMyZC00M2NmLWFjNGEtOWExZTcwMTU4ZDNh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22f7c5b01f-413e-4ee8-9788-ce578108cd30%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2292809954-66e3-451f-b0c0-a34afc2d62e0%22%7d

Agenda
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12S4zWhkX2GCKhZmQ54RZ2ISJkUs0-gkKu5xn4DClMUU/edit?usp=sharing
If you have any questions or concerns about PAC, you can always email us directly at millstreampac@gmail.com or message us on the Millstream Facebook Page:
https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081 

Ash Senini
PAC President Millstream Elementary

Thank you,

The Millstream Team 	 
